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8th March 2024 

EYFS and Pre-School trip to the West Lodge Rural Centre – Tuesday 2nd  July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to take the EYFS and Pre-School children to West Lodge Rural Centre in Desborough on Tuesday 2nd July 

to support our recent topic on life cycles and growing! We have a fantastic day planned at the rural centre. There will 

be a guided session with a farm expert, lots of opportunities to play, a chance to visit the animals and an amazing 

tractor ride! 

The coach will leave school at 9.00am and will return by approximately 3.00pm, dependent upon traffic. The 

children will need to be at school by 8.45am promptly on the morning of the trip.   

 

EYFS children will be provided with a packed lunch (you can bring your child’s own lunch or a snack to be added to 

their school packed lunch if you wish). Pre-school children will need to provide their own packed lunch. Please can you 

provide a drink ideally in a resealable bottle (no glass bottles or cans please). Suitable clothing for a farm environment 

should be worn on the day (suncream and hats for a hot day, waterproofs for a rainy one!) but please ensure your 

child is wearing their Danemill/School uniform top. No extra money will be required for the visit.  

The visit will cost £19.84 per pupil, this includes entry to the rural centre, tractor ride and transport.  The school has 
no funds to subsidise this visit and it can only take place provided that all parents and carers are prepared to make 
this voluntary contribution to cover the costs, as permitted by the Education Act 1996.  If we receive insufficient 
voluntary contributions it may be necessary to review whether the activity goes ahead or not.  If you are in receipt 
of Pupil Premium, please contact the school office. 
 
If you wish your child to take part in this visit please can you give your consent and pay for the trip on the school 
online payment system, ParentPay; the last date for payment is Sunday 9th June 2024, we cannot add any children 
to this trip after this date.  If you require login details, or any information regarding the payment process, please 
contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely,   

   

 
Miss Parry, Miss Mattock  
EYFS Class Teachers 
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